
interChange Provider Important Message 
 

 
 

 

Attention CT BHP Providers  
RE: Elimination of Co-payments for Behavioral Health Services 
Rendered to HUSKY B Members 
 
 
This important message is to inform providers that effective for dates of service September 
1, 2018 and forward, the $10.00 co-payment requirement is being discontinued for all 
behavioral health (BH) services rendered to HUSKY B members under the Connecticut 
Medical Assistance Program (CMAP).  Behavioral health claims for HUSKY B members 
submitted with dates of service 9/1/2018 and forward will no longer have the $10.00 co-
pay systematically deducted from the allowed amount. 
 
There are no changes to the HUSKY B cost share requirements for medical and dental 
services.  Providers must continue to collect the required cost-share for medical and dental 
services rendered to HUSKY B members.  
 
A policy transmittal detailing this policy change is forthcoming. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the CT BHP Provider Relations 
Department at 1-877-552-8247, options 1, 3, and 7. 


